THE DEPUTY SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301

-9 DEC 8%

Lieutenant General Henry T. Glisson
Defense Logistics Agency
8726 John J. Kingman Road

Fort Belvoir, VA 22
Dear General Gli

1 would like to congratulate one of your outstanding
professionals, Major Randal J. Zimmerman of Defense Supply Center
Richmond, on his recent selection as one of the recipients of the Travel

Managers of the Year presented by the Government Executive
magazine. This accomplishment celebrates excellence and you can
truly be proud of his hard work and innovation.

His dedicated efforts to develop software that aids in conference
planning procedures have been commendable. This project is one of
the key initiatives to reinvent government and has the potential to
significantly improve the current procedures while saving the
Department of Defense money.

Please accept my congratulations and continued commitment to
support Major Zimmerman's and your efforts.

Sincerely,

(6

c¢: Major Randal J. Zimmerman



